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Message:
After more research concerning the redistricting in our state,I have come
to the conclusion that there is no reasonable explanation to remove
Colorado County and others from Sen Lois Kolkhorst to Sen Joan Huffman
other than to benefit the re-election chances for Sen Huffmam.  This is
one of the many reasons most citizens find today's politics and
politicians - and their motives - questionable.  Colorado County needs to
retain Sen Kolkhorst as our voice.  She has demonstrated that she puts the
needs of her district first and foremost on her agenda.  She is a 'country
girl' who understands her constituents and works for the benefit of all. 
Colorado County does not need a Sen from an urban area! Sen Kolkhorst has
been a true advocate and fully accessible when called upon.  We need as
our representative someone who has the time and commitment to earnestly
work for those whom she serves.




